
Please save the date for AIM for Seva Celebration in SFO Bay Area 
Sent May 2, 2014 



 

Namaste, 

  

If you participated in our 2012 fund raising for AIM for Seva, we are happy to report that the 

program continues to prosper, and we would like your continued support. If you are new to it, 

we look forward to explaining what a good cause it represents - building and running homes 

away from home to educate thousands of poor, remotely based, tribal children in India.  

  

For now, we just want you to mark your calendar for a classy, quite extraordinary presentation 

of Kalidasa's dance drama Meghadootam in celebration of the 2014 fund raising.  

  

It will be on Saturday August 23 at 7 PM at the Chabot College Performing Arts Center in 

Hayward. You will not want to miss it. 

  

I will contact you shortly to provide details about AIM for Seva and the event on August 23. 

  

Warm regards, 

  

Vijay Kapoor 


